
PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2024 – 2025 BUDGET 

Pursuant to the Official Code of Georgia Annotated, Section 36-81-5, the 
Colquitt County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, June 4, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Colquitt County Courthouse 
Annex, 2nd Floor, Room 201, 101 East Central Avenue, Moultrie, Georgia 
for the purpose of receiving written and/or oral comments from the public 
regarding the proposed Fiscal Year 2024 – 2025 Budget.  A copy of the 
proposed budget is available for public inspection in the Administrative 
Conference Room of the Courthouse Annex, 101 East Central Avenue, 
2nd Floor, Room 261-C, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

The Fiscal Year 2024 – 2025 Budget will be formally adopted at a Called 
Meeting of the Board of Commissioners scheduled for Tuesday, June 18, 
2024 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 261-C of the Courthouse Annex, 101 East Central 
Avenue, Moultrie, Georgia. 

Any disabled person(s) requiring special provisions for this hearing should 
contact Melissa Lawson, County Clerk, at 229-616-7409. 




